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Application process re Covid 19 
 
At present Spleodar have not been asked by The Department of Culture, Heritage and the 
Gaeltacht to review the number of students we are allowed on our summer 2021 courses. 
We intend to proceed ahead with full capacity until instructed otherwise. 
 
With Covid 19 in mind we will issue anyone who signs up to Spleodar with a number on their 
letter of confirmation. This number indicates what number they are on our course. For 
example, if you are the 90​th​ student enrolled for Tír an Fhia, 90 will be written on your letter 
of confirmation. If we are instructed to reduce the numbers on our courses in accordance 
with health guidelines we will then return to the number you will have received on your 
letter of confirmation. Students who cannot be accommodated if our course numbers are 
reduced will then be placed on the waiting list for their course in order of the number 
received on the letter of confirmation. 
We will not be opening waiting lists until guidelines are issued with regards to course 
numbers. 
 
In April Spleodar offered a choice to all those who were enrolled for courses in Summer 
2020 to defer their course until Summer 2021. A large number of families chose this option 
and a number of courses are already close to capacity. 
 
If you are choosing one of the courses mentioned below or are applying with a large group 
of friends please note that there is limited availability on the following courses: 
 

● Corr na Móna ​A 
● Ros Muc​ A 
● Leitir Móir ​A 

 
Unfortunately, we will most likely have some families disappointed  when applying for June 
2021, perhaps more so than any other year. We will do our utmost to accommodate 
everyone but we encourage parents to consider courses in July or August to guarantee a 
spot with us in summer 2021.  We ask for patience in allowing us time to contact everyone.  
 
If due, to matters out of our control our summer courses are cancelled or numbers  
are restricted, we will issue a full refund less €20 administration fee. 
 
Spleodar is dedicated to following public health guidelines.  We are awaiting instructions 
from The HSE and The Department of Culture, Heritage and the Gaeltacht and will follow 
all guidelines set down by them. Please note that at present we are not planning to run 
buses to and from our courses. A decision on buses will be made when we receive 
guidelines regarding the same. 
You will appreciate that Spleodar is committed to ensuring the safety of all its students and 
staff and any further measures implemented will be in accordance with public health 
guidelines at that time. 
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